Literary Festival & Young Authors Evening

PRIDE is looking for parent volunteers to help with the upcoming Literary Festival & Young Authors Evening on Thursday, May 11.

We need help coordinating the creation of the Literary Anthology and facilitating the printing of the publication. Plan the event by ordering food trucks



and a photo booth, and help set-up the day of the event. More information about the event and an example of the publication can be found here. Questions? Contact pride.president@paulreverems.com.

If you are interested, please join our kick-off meeting on Wednesday, Feb. 15 at 9 a.m.

Join Zoom Meeting

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/86308844839?pwd=U3ZyS2lqNUJBM09IZn Y1aFpXZ2s3UT09

Meeting ID: 863 0884 4839

Passcode: PRIDE